Church_Staff

Pastor- Rev. Robbie Stephens
Chairman/Diaconate —-Karen Williams
Director of Music — Rodney McLean
Organist — Roy Hicks '
Pianist — Tracey Shoaf

Assistant Pianist-Jan Shepherd
Secretary — Barbara Bostian

Youth Leader-
www.churchlandbaptistchurch.org
Pastor cell phone: 910-880-2965
Telephone 336/752-2741

TalkWithCBC@gmail.com

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Sunday, June 3

9:00 a.m. Choir practice
9:45 a.m. Sunday School
11:00 a.m. Worship Service

12:00 p.m. Movie & Pizza for Children
5:00 p.m. Nominating Committee meeting

Monday, June 4

7:00 p.m.  Finance Committee meeting

Wednesday, June 6
6:30 p.m. Bible Study

Thursday, June 7

11:00 a.m. Seniors on Sabbatical meet at

Murano’s

A Place to
Belong

A Dlace to

Believe

A Place to
 Serve
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June 3, 2018
Organ Prelude
Ringing of the Hour

Chancel Choir Call To Worship No 60
“Be Thou My Vision”

Welcome/Opportunities

Hymn No. 189
“The Lily of the Valley”

Children’s Time
No Children’s Church Today

Hymn No. 478
“Seek Ye First”

Offertory Prayer/Offertory/Doxology

Honoring the Graduates
Mount Olive University — Logan Berrier
West Davidson High School
Eric Caudle  Abigail Hanes
Jade Koonts  Sarah Manno
Nolan Shoaf

Message:
“How to Fight Giants”
Text: 1 Samuel: 17

Hymn No. 305
“I Have Decided to Follow Jesus”

Closing Prayer |
Postlude

The beautiful flowers in the Sanctuary today have
been given to the Glory of God in honor of the men
& women who have served in the Armed Forces —
by Alan & Mandy Lomax

Next Sunday the flowers will be given — in loving
memory of Cathy Lynn Forrest — by Doris Forrest

Visitors, you are welcome at this Worship
Service. Your presence is a blessing, and we hope
you will be blessed as we worship together. We ask
you to complete a Visitors Card from the pew rack
and place it in the offering plate or give it to the
pastor. You are invited to worship with us as we
gather on Sundays and Wednesdays.




PRAYER CONCERNS
CURRENTLY ACTIVEIN THE
MILITARY SERVICE
SFC Alan R. Craver
BRIG GEN Tony Bauernfeind
MSG Andrew Barbee
CWO2 Nathaniel Lee Crouch
LT COL Brady Gallagher
E-3 Jakob (Clay) Bowen

Nursing Home & Our Shut-ins
Stanley Allen *Sue Williams
* Kaye Mischler *Kathy Davis
*Lois Lumsden *Linda Beck

Family & Friends

*If you have concerns that you wish to have
listed, please contact the church office, the
pastor, or one of our deacons. Please
remember the following concerns in your
prayers

Tonie Lamb — Health Issues
Ronnie Griggs

Linda Beck

Bob Walser

Brandon, Meghan & Salter Shoaf

CBC Opportunities/Announcements

All Children & Youth are invited to enjoy a
movie & pizza immediately following the
morning worship service today.

The Nominating Committee recommends
the following individuals to serve on the
Youth Minister Search Committee:

Suzan Tedder Susie Sidden
Robbie Stephens Michele Shoaf
Sherri Manno — Jason Rogers will serve as
our Deacon Liaison. This will be voted on
next Sunday.

Listed below is the address for Trey Salem
PFC Salem Trey M

Echo Co.31% EN BN 1* EN

BDE 37 Pit.

11915 Minnestoa Ave

Fort Leonard Wood, Mo. 65473

As a Mission Project for the Months of May
& June the Children’s Council is collecting
unopen toys that you get with your Happy
Meals. A lot of times we will go and just
order a Happy Meal and then we do not
want the toy that is inside, if you will keep



those and give them to the Children’s
Council, we will pack them up and send
with the East St. Louis Team when they go
in July.

West Davidson Food Pantry Monthly
Church Planned Food Donations

June: Instant mashed Potatoes
(Walmart/Aldi’s)

July: Canned Veggie — Variety
August: Box Milk (Dollar Tree)

Always needing: 1-Ib bags of Rice, Jiffy
Mix, Canned Veggies, Canned Soup

CHURCHI AND BAPTIST CHURCH'S
ONGOING COMMUNITY MINISTRIES
West Davidson Food Pantry and Clothes
Closet

Food, Clothes, Monetary Gifts are always
needed and appreciated. Plus in May and
November the church provides volunteers to
work the Pantry and at the Clothes Closet.
Meals on Wheels Volunteers needed

Nursery Workers
June 3  Lisa Ridenhour, Tori Ridenhour
June 10 Barbara Shoaf, Michele Shoaf

Office Secretaries
June 3 Jean Shaver, Nancy Swicegood
June 10 Jean Shaver, Patricia Freeman

Counting Committee
June 3 Karen Allen, Sherri Manno

June 10 Amy Freeman, Sharon Hartley

Ushers

June3 Randall Allman, John Shoaf
Luke Shepherd, Lee Caudle

June 10  Jeff Snider, Graham Shoaf
Ronnie Beck, Rick Lomax

Door Greeters

June 3
Front Door Ronnie Griggs
North Door Lynne Michael

Office Door Nicole Michael
June 10

Front Door Ronnie Griggs
North Door Billy Williams
Office Door Ronnie Beck



Youth Events

Youth Summer Camp

June 25% — June 29™

Carson — Newman University
FUGE Camp



CHURCHLAND BAPTIST CHURCH

WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT

May

Budget Offerin

DATE
5/6/2018

5/13/2018

5/20/2018
5/27/2018

TOTAL

Other Offerings:

5/6/2018
5/13/2018
5/20/2018
5/27/2018

BUILDING FUND:

Needed Weekl

OFFERING

S  3,284.00
S 4,002.75
S  3,066.77
S 2,301.00
S 12,654.52
S 95.40
S 471.00
S 237.00
S 388.00

NEEDED WEEKLY $625.00

Date
5/6/2018
5/13/2018
5/20/2018
5/27/2018

TOTALS

Offering

S 210.00
S 470.00
S 470.00
S 535.00

S 1,685.00

May 27, 2018

'BUILDING FUND

IN HONOR OF:

Ellie Ann Heitman

Our 40" Anniversary

Our Veterans

IN MEMORY OF:

Sander Shoaf

Sander Breck Shoaf

Sander Shoaf

Weston’s Grandad Henderson

BUDGET

IN HONOR OF:

Larry Shaver

Linda Beck

Graduates 0f 2018

Archer Wilson

Linda Beck '
Eric Caudle — 2018 Graduate
IN MEMORY OF:

Thomas Hartley & Lloyd Bowman
Daddy & Bubba

Sander Shoaf

Billy Miller — Brother

BY:

Gayle & Pam Phipps
Rocky & Fairye Mills
Ricky Lomax

BY:

Billy & Karen Williams
Benny & Barbara Shoaf
Karen Lee Allen
Rudy & Sharon Hartley

BY:

Ronald & Gerri Hartley
Nelson & Barbara Bostian
Nelson & Barbara Bostian
Kenny & Karen Wright
Amy Freeman

Lee, Rita & Lori Caudle
BY:

Ronald & Gerri Hartley
Kay Beck

Patricia Freeman

Doris Forrest



YOU ARE INVITED

Pack 232 & Troop 232 invite you to join us for a very special celebration. We
will be honoring four of our Cub Scouts to the rank of Arrow of Light. Arrow of
Light is the highest award a cub scout can earn and the only cub scout insignia
he can wear on his boy scout uniform. This is a very special ceremony and one
we feel you would enjoy. Join us to congratulate: Brady Edwards — Hayden
Wilson — Caleb Smith & Micah Heaney as they are awarded the Arrow of Light
award and cross the bridge into boy scouting with Troop 232.

Mark the date and join us:

June 4, 2018
6:30 pm
Churchland Baptist Church

Thank you. Look forward to seeing you on June 4. And, as always, thank you for
your love and support of Churchland Baptist Church Scouts.



